
We are on week 3 of this Virus we are missing
our families. HAPPY EASTER to all of our loved
ones.  We Love and Miss you all dearly.   We
will be together soon.  Please stay HOME an

please, please stay SAFE

FAMILY FIRST
A bi-weekly newsletter for you and your family



DOROTHY NOT
IMPRESSED IT IS

SNOWING
OUTSIDE TODAY.

Doris having a mani done by Katelyn Coon Activities Aide.

LINDSAY AND KEITHA
JUST HANGING OUT
AND WATCHING IT

SNOW. 

And 
then there’s
these two.

Don’t worry the activities
staff is keeping us busy!



Egg decorating with colored rice was a hit!


